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Proposal to Close a Highway-Rail Grade Crossing in Lincoln County.
 
BNSF Railway Co., has filed a petition with the Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) to close a railroad crossing. The crossing is located at: 

D Street - Sprague		UTC Reference No. TR-152208

If you would like to comment on this petition, email your comments to comments@utc.wa.gov or send your written comments to:

Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Utilities & Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Please include the Commission’s reference number in your comments. Please submit your comments by January 18, 2016. If you have questions about the proposal, please contact John Cupp at 360-664-1113 or send him an email at jcupp@utc.wa.gov.
